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Salt Lake Community College is embarking on an 
exciting new model in Academic Advising.  Beginning 
this Fall Semester, the School of Business will be 
undertaking a pilot program that will provide an 
exciting pathway for all beginning students in the 
following programs:

•	 Accounting

•	 Business AA and AS Degrees

•	 Business Management

•	 Finance and Credit

•	 Marketing Management

•	 Legal Studies

In this Pathway model, each new student in the School 
of Business is assigned to a “new student advisor.” 
Michael Purles is the Pathway Advisor in the School of 
Business and has been responsible for development 
of this program.  From School of Business Orientation 
through to graduation all new students should 
meet with Michael as their advisor. Students will 
have required advising visits at key points on their 
educational journey as well as being able to call upon 
Michael for help when needed.

Michael has been with the College for three years 
and came to the Business School from SLCC General 
Advising with a varied business background.  All new 
students should contact Michael at: 801-957-3719 
or his email:  michael.purles@slcc.edu.  His office is 
located on the east side of the BRIC along with Jewly 
Harris and Lee Martinez.

Advisors Jewly Harris and Lee Martinez will meet 
students with scheduled appointments via MySuccess 
or YouCanBook.me.com.  If you are a new student you 
may schedule appointments with Michael Purles via 
MySuccess. For assistance picking out your classes, 
please schedule an appointment or stop by the BRIC. 
We each have close to 2,000 business students to 
assist, so your patience is greatly appreciated. Often 
we can help you by email, particularly if you use 
your BruinMail account. As you know, the earlier you 
register, the better your choices are for classes. 

Jewly Harris
Academic Advisor over:

•	 Computer Science and Information 
Systems 

•	 Legal Studies AAS

To book an appointment go to:

https://jharr275.youcanbook.me/

or 

Login to MySLCC-Advising tab-
MySuccess-Schedule a Meeting

Lee Martinez 
Academic Advisor over:

•	 Accounting

•	 Finance and Credit

•	 Business AS and AA Transfer

•	 Business Management AAS

•	 Marketing Management AAS 

To book an appointment go to:

https://lmarti61.youcanbook.me/ 

or 

Login to MySLCC-Advising tab-
MySuccess-Schedule a Meeting

Pathway Advising Model Piloted Fall 2018

Lee Martinez, Advisor

Michael Purles
Academic Advisor over:

•	 In-coming SLCC Freshman

To book an appointment go to: 

Login to MySLCC-Advising tab-
MySuccess-Schedule a Meeting

School of Business Advisors
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SLCC Book Voucher Program 

The Book Voucher Program is offered through the Office of Financial Aid and Scholarships, and is available to 
students who are in need of assistance purchasing textbooks.  Students are required to repay any assistance by 
the end of the semester.  The voucher expires after the last day to add classes for that part of the term.  

Students must:

•	 Be enrolled at least half-time

•	 Have no outstanding charges, except current tuition and fees

•	 Have no non-payment hold or messages on their student or financial aid records

•	 Have a means to repay the debt

•	 Not have received a financial aid refund for the current term

•	 Student must not be on the banned list, from the SLCC College Store

The book voucher is limited to $500 for the purchase of books and supplies on the syllabus.  If you have 
questions, contact Jolie May at ext. 4287.

August 21st, 2018  

8 – 9 a.m. 

Optional 

Staff Association — Oak Room 

Faculty Association — TBD 

9:15 – 11 a.m. 

Plenary Session — LAC Bruin Arena 

Welcome — President Huftalin 

Poet Laureate — Lisa Bickmore 

Keynote Speech — Lon Schiffbauer 

State of the College — President Huftalin 

11 a.m. – Noon 

Provost Meeting — LAC Bruin Arena 

11 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

Lunch – Food Trucks 

1:30 – 4:30 p.m. 

School/Division Meetings 

Locations – TBD 

*Adjunct faculty may be eligible for payment for 4 hours. 
Payment will be subject to department approval.

Wendy Gunn, Accounting

Eric LeDuc, Business Mgt

Zahra Atashi, Computer Sciences & Information 
Systems

Margarethe Posch, Computer Sciences & 
Information Systems

Along with Tenue they have also achieved Rank 
Advancement from Assistant to Associate Professor

Lee Martinez, Advisor

IMPORTANT DATES
Pioneer Day Holiday

(No classes, college closed) July 24 

Last Day of Classes August 4th

Grades Available August 9th

  Final Deadline for Graduation 
Application August 4th

Fall Classes begin August 22nd

Last Day to Add Classes August 30th

SLCC Conovocation 2018 Tenure & Rank Advancement



4

2018 Bytes of Brilliance

The Computer Sciences and Information Systems Division hosted our annual girl’s technology camp, Bytes of 
Brilliance. The Bytes Camp is catered to girls ages 10-17 in hopes of shedding light on the importance of women 
going into STEM field careers.  This year’s camp, turned out to be one of the biggest with 36 participants from 
all different backgrounds.  We had the pleasure of working directly with a Granite School District after school 
program to allow girls with less opportunity a chance to explore the technology camp. We were also fortunate 
enough to team up with bright individuals from major technology companies such as Apple, Adobe, Microsoft, 
and IM Flash.  During our tour of IM Flash the girls learned how crucial engineers can be to the progression 
of technology.  At Microsoft they were given an introduction to coding by game applications.  The students 
also gained knowledge on cyber security and how to protect themselves against certain cyber situations.  The 
rewarding part of Bytes of Brilliance is the ability to bring dozens of girls together to learn about Computer 
Science, in hopes of promoting the change and expansion of what women in the industry can do for the future. 
As the camp came to a close, a few girls expressed “ I am going to be a software engineer,” and “ I am going 
to be a mechanical engineer,” as we hoped this would show those things to be possible. They not only gained 
knowledge about computer science, but they gained confidence, friendships, and a glimpse of how incredible 
STEM careers can be. 

 

Teerah Lopez, CSIS Administrative Assistant 
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On the evening of June 22, 2018, 34 adjunct and/or concurrent enrollment faculty members joined the full-time 
faculty and administration of the School of Business for a night of learning and fellowship at the 2nd Annual 
Adjunct Training Conference.  The conference was held in the Rampton Technology Building on the Taylorsville-
Redwood campus 4:30-9:00pm.  Following a baked potato bar catered by Elizabeth’s Catering, Dennis Bromley, 
Dean of the School of Business, kicked off the festivities with a rousing welcome and thanked all of the adjunct 
and concurrent enrollment faculty.  He reiterated the importance of having an active and committed group of 
faculty members to assist with the development and growth of the School of Business.  The attendees were 
then presented with information about the SLCC library services by Zack Allred, an overview of Canvas by Derek 
Bitter, an e-Portfolio presentation by Emily Dibble, and then break-out sessions in various areas of interest.  The 
night concluded with a drawing for door prizes generously donated by the Associate Deans of each department.  
The members of the adjunct training committee thank all of the volunteers for assisting with the successful 
presentation of the event and look forward to future iterations of this event.  Anyone interested in learning more 
about this event may contact Ashley “AC” Cox at ac.cox@slcc.edu.

A.C. Cox, Marketing Managment Assistant Professor

School of Business Adjunct Training Conference
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The 2018 Skills USA National Competition has concluded and we have some great news to share. Culinary 
Institute student, DAVID CHEN won a National Bronze medal in Culinary Arts. David, (pictured on the far left of 
the stage and top row right side in the formal photo), had some tough competition this year but was able to 
bring home a medal. This is a huge success for David, this is his second National Skills USA medal.

David’s menu included:

Garden Fresh Salad of romaine, seared tofu, julienne apple, brunoise red pepper, candied walnut, parmesan crisp, 
and citrus vinaigrette 

Lentil Soup with bacon, small diced carrot, mince garlic, chopped shallot, tomato concasse, and crispy leek 

Roasted Airline Chicken Breast

Potato tourne, root puree, blanched haricot vert with diced parsnip, and natural pan sauce 

Pan Seared & Braised Maple Leaf Farms Duck    

Herb couscous, belgian endive, wilted spinach, with carrot batonnet, and mushroom red wine reduction 

Great work DAVID! We are very proud of your accomplishments and look forward to hearing all about it when you 
return!

Jeffrey Coker, Associate Dean

Skills USA National Competition
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Year-in-Review
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Year-in-Review
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Register  at: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/slcc-u-of-u-eccles-open-house-tickets-46660628195 

You're Invited!


